
Tanglewood Club 

August 2024 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 

Zumba 10am 

CLUB MONTHLY 
$53 DUES  

PAYABLE   

TODAY 

2 3 

4 5 

Tennis Court 

Resurfacing 

Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

6 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

7 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

8 
Zumba 10am 

 

 

9 10 

11 

$15  LATE FEE             

ASSESSED ON  

UNPAID MONTHLY 
DUES 

12 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

WTBM Board 

meeting 7pm 

13 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

14 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

15 
Zumba 10am 

16 17 

18 19 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

20 
Zumba Toning 

10am 

 

21 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

22 
Zumba 10am 

23 24 

25 26 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm  

 

27 

Zumba Toning 

10am 

 

28 
Yoga Stretch 

1pm 

29 
Zumba 10am 

30 31 

Private 

Party 

Private 

Party 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WTBM BOARD MEMBERS 

President—Mary Danielowich 813-601-3010   Treasurer—Nancy Silverwood 813-973-8371 

  Membership, Club rental    Monthly dues, finances  Cell 813-406-3397 

Vice-President—Vacant     Director—Kirsten Manzi 813-382-5747 

Secretary—George Ridler 209-601-2073    Calendar—Anne Hiley 813-355-1378 

    Office phone with answering machine 813-973-1962 

WTBM Clubhouse, 28429 Williamsburg Drive, Wesley Chapel, FL 33543-5422 

 

                              WILLIAMSBURG  

      CLUBHOUSE      

      OPEN MARKET UPDATE 

  Susan Iannotti is excited to announce she 

already has 16 vendors booked for inside the clubhouse 

and 3 vendors outside and 4 food vendors!!  She created a 

flyer and has printed copies. She also has posted the flyer 

on social media platforms. She is reaching out to vendors 

through some Facebook groups such as the Williamsburg 

Community in Wesley Chapel group. 

The Clubhouse Open Market will be held on September 

29th from 10 am-2 pm. Susan is still in need of help with 

marketing, finding vendors, monitoring the market and 

helping with clean up. Money raised will support our Club. 

Any and all assistance is welcomed! Please text Susan if 

you can help in any way. Her number is 813-263-5539. 

ATTENTION PLEASE! 
 
Four of the five Club officers (President, Treasurer, Secretary and Director-at-Large) must be elected by December. Without 
officers, business stops. For example, it will be impossible to pay our bills, enroll new members, do major repairs, pay property 
taxes, renew contracts, schedule events and very much more. 
 
Our Club is a valuable community asset. Good people must step up to lead it. 
 
Our Bylaws spell out a process to elect new officers. That begins officially in September, only a month away, but can and should 
start now. The process is simple, you need only call one of the officers listed above to get started. 

Annual Dues Reminder: WTBM By-Laws III.D. 
 

Annual Dues shall be determined at the October Member-

ship meeting and may be paid in equal installments, which 

are due on the first of the month. A late charge of fif-

teen dollars ($15.00) will be added for payments that are 

delinquent more than ten (10) days.  Additionally, should 

a member be more than ten (10) days delinquent in 

paying dues three (3) times within the same fiscal year  

(December through November), they will be subject to re-

moval of membership at the discretion of the Board. 

 

Online bill pay is available to anyone that has a checking 

account. If you forget to pay your dues on time or run out 

of checks, why not set up your account for bill pay to 

WTBM. Our address is on the top of this page on the 

newsletter every month. We strongly suggest setting the 

“send on date” as the 20th of the month prior to which it is 

due. EXAMPLE: Paying for September, schedule the send 

out date as August 20th. 

“Volunteering is an act of 
heroism on a grand scale. And 
it matters profoundly. It does 
more than help people beat 

the odds; it changes the odds.” 
 

Bill Clinton 

Words 
To 

Live 
By 

 

Tennis Court Update 

Bids have been reviewed and the Board has 

chosen a vendor. The prep work has been 

completed, including painting the fence. The 

resurfacing and painting of the tennis courts, 

including pickleball courts, will begin on Monday, August 5.  As 

you may be aware, pickleball is extremely popular throughout 

the region.  Maybe it’s time to take up a new sport, since it will 

be right here in our neighborhood!  This is a very nice upgrade 

to our property and may even help attract new members!  


